
Dr. Ahmet Emin Dağ made a presentation on the problems in the

Middle East and recommendations for the Islamic world.

INSAMER coordinator Dr. Ahmet Emin Dağ talked about the current problems in the Middle East and

presented recommendations for the Islamic world in the program organized by Youth Board of The Union

of NGOs of The Islamic World at the Altunizade Cultural Center.


